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The Committee has approved 5 requests for limb removal in common area trees 
where branches extend into private yards.  We have one bid for this work.  Total 
cost $1620).  There are a couple of points in the bid requiring possible adjustment 
though I doubt the cost will be significantly affected.  As soon as we have 
clarification on the bid we will activate this work.   
 
We have asked Kurt to get bids for pruning all the common area trees along 49th 
street (excluding the street trees).  This is a major project.  We will report findings 
to the Board when bids have been received.  
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